Janet Mason

From: Dave Zellner

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 9:39 AM

To: Janet Mason

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: RE: Quick Trip Acquisition of Control liquor license application

Janet, Thank you for the reminder.

| was hoping to go by there but haven’t had the chance. | am pretty sure that there are not any issues that would need
to be addressed in regards to the transfer of the license.

Building Department has no concerns regarding the Quick Trip Acquisition of Control liquor license application.

Thank you,

J. Davis "Dave” Zellner, CBO

Building and Safety Manager - Development Services
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119

480-474-5084

dzellner@ajcity.net
Service Over and Above the Rest

Office Hours
Monday - Thursday, 7:00 am - 6:00 pm, Closed on Fridays

From: Janet Mason

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 9:28 AM

To: Dave Zellner

Cc: Larry Kirch; Kathy Connelly

Subject: Quick Trip Acquisition of Control liquor license application

Dave:

Just a reminder: | have not received your department recommendation for this application. It is due by noon so that |
can get this on the next meeting agenda. Thanks.

Jown Masow

Deputy City Clerk

City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Boulevard
Apache Junction, AZ 85119
(480) 474-5068
imason@ajcity.net
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